
 

 

 
2 March 2016 
 
 
Peter Rosenburg, President, American Society of Theatre Consultants, PO Box 22, La Luz, 
New Mexico, 88337 
 
 
PETER, the Fellows Review Committee recommends that the Board of Directors elevate  
Robert Shook to the position of Fellow of the ASTC. 
 
The Review Committee confirms that Mr. Shook meets the eligibility requirements for 
Fellowship as stated in our Bylaws.  He has been appropriately sponsored by Todd 
Hensley and supported with letters of recommendation from Bob Davis and Mike 
McMackin. 
 
The Fellows Review Committee has a record of the sponsored submission, detailing Bob’s 
achievements and contributions to ASTC and the profession.  Highlights of this member’s 
career and contributions include: 
 

·  Exemplary service in leading the Society on the Board of Directors and as 
President  

·  Ongoing service to the Society through founding, leading and supporting the 
Publications Committee 

·  A distinguished body of performing arts design work 

·  Innovation in equipment design and theatre planning concepts 

·  Steadfast commitment to promoting ASTC membership in the profession 
 
This member is highly deserving of the honor of Fellowship.  The current number of 
Fellows in the Society is below the maximum permitted in the Bylaws.  Bob’s addition as a 
Fellow would remain within the permitted total. 
 
The Fellows Review Committee includes members Scott Crossfield, Jack Hagler, Robert 
Long and myself.  We are very pleased to make this recommendation, and we welcome 
any questions or discussion from the members of the Board. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Todd Hensley, ASTC 


